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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Italy
Thank you, Mr. President, 

Ethiopia warmly welcomes the high-level delegation of Italy led by H.E honourable Manilo Di Stefano, Undersecretary of State for Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation to the 3rd UPR cycle. We also thank the delegation for its comprehensive presentation today. 

We commend the government of Italy for its mid-term report on the implementation of the recommendations under second cycle review from which 153 out of 176 recommendations are implemented. We are also pleased to note the government’s efforts to mainstream human rights through education and training programs. Moreover, we appreciate the progress in the percentage of women’s representation in parliament and publicly-listed companies as it stood to be 35.4% and 33% respectively. 

In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia recommends to Italy to: 
1. Continue enhancing programs that promote the economic and social empowerment of women. 

2. Sustain its support to the LDCs for the latter to enhance their socio-economic wellbeing. 
We wish Italy a successful review 

Thank you 
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